ALLIED SEABREEZE OWNERS ASSOCIATION
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E.M. Reardon, 31 West Lane, Bay Sh_ore, N.Y. 11706

20 December 1996

Dear Fellow Seabreeze Enthusiast:

Getting this newsletter out hasn’t been made any easier by the Atlantic City Boat Show being three weeks
earlier than last year. It seems like only a few weeks ago that I was getting out a major revision of our
roster. Be that as it may, we have been assigned Room 217 again this year for our meeting from 4 - 7 pm
on Friday, January 17th.

Members arriving just in time for the meeting, who expect to attend the show the next day, need buy
tickets only for Saturday. By special arrangement, this courtesy requires that you go to the Exhibitors
Entrance, to the right of the general admission area, where they will have a list of ASOA members. If
there is any difficulty, ask for Brandy, the Operations Manager for Sail America.

A party is planned to follow the meeting. I hope to have a private room at Momma Motts, a restaurant a
few blocks west of the Convention Center. Cocktails are scheduled for 7:30, fixed-price dinner at about
$28.00 including tax and gratuity, starting at 8:00. The restaurant offers both Italian and North Italian
(think French) cuisine. There is supposed to be convenient parking.

Once again, Helge and Bente Krarup (#9) have been generous enough to offer their hospitality to us for a
rendezvous in conjunction with the Miami Boat Show. A chart showing boat and car approaches to their
waterfront home appears on the next page. The party is scheduled for Saturday, February 15th, cocktails
at 5 pm, dinner at 7:00. Please contact the Krarups directly at the address shown if you plan to attend.

In a similar vein, Art Hall (#36) is apparently a regular at the Maine Boatbuilder’s Show that occurs in
Portland in mid-March. He would like to hear from anyone else who plans to attend, with the idea of an
informal get-together there. His address is 246 Hallowell Road, Pownal, Maine 04069.

We’ve added one more hull number to the roster, bringing the total to 105. That listing, and several
ownership and address changes, are shown in the accompanying revision sheet. Perhaps this reminder

will inspire some of our dozen or so non-registered owners to return their questionnaires, or at least
provide the information for a roster listing, or maybe the name of the person they sold their boat to.

The best of the season to you all,

MM



